
July 16, 2003 
 
 
 
The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met in a special session at 6:30 p.m., Wednesday, 
July 16, 2003.  Members present were David Sorokoty, President; David Drake, Vice 
President; Lisa Combs-Creech, Ray Freetage and Geraldine McIntyre.  Sandra Hash, 
Clerk-Treasurer; Jim Ragle, Street Commissioner; Jim Davis, Fire Chief; and Ron 
McGlocklin Town Marshal also attended the session. 
 
Year 2004 budgets  
 
The Clerk-Treasurer and each Supervisor met individually with the Council to present 
their budget requests for the upcoming year.  The Council will review the budgets before 
the next meeting on July 28th, which will be a round table with all supervisors to discuss 
the proposed budgets and adjust accordingly. 
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